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03/03/2021 
Dear Parents/Carers, 

Staff have being preparing exciting activities for World Book Day tomorrow. Even though 

things are different this year, we hope that the pupils celebrate the spirit of the day by 

choosing what they would like to wear whether they are at home or in school.  They may 

wish to dress up as a book character or wear comfortable ‘lounging’ clothes, such as 

pyjamas and dressing gowns – whatever they wish! Remember that pupils at school will 

require sufficient clothes to keep them warm.  

We are looking forward to seeing all of the children in school on Monday and will be 

working hard to help them to manage the transition. 

There will be a staggered start and end to the school day which will be the same as it was at 

the end of last term: 

Class Start of Day End of Day 

Yew 8:45-9:00 15:15 

Elm 8:45-9:00 15:15 

Ash 8:30-8:45 15:30 

Oak 8:30-8:45 15:30 

.  

Hot meals and the Deli Bar will be available from Monday. Menus are on the website, 

starting with Week 3.  

Please remember to wear face masks on the school site and adhere to social distancing 

procedures. Remember to vacate the car-park promptly after your child is handed over by a 

member of staff. Could I also take this opportunity to remind you of the one way system in 

operation on the car-park.  

 The risk assessment is currently in the process of being updated on the website.  

If you have any queries, please contact the school office.  

Yours sincerely, 

Sian Stephenson 

(Headteacher) 
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